
 

 

DEFERRAL LETTER 

Date:           2024-01-22 

 

To:        City Of Brampton 

Department of Planning 

2 Wellington Street West 

Brampton 

Attention:     Clara Vani (Secretary Treasurer – Committee of Adjustment) 

 

Subject:  To defer the application for consent & minor variance for 0 Credit view Rd, Brampton. 

    (Application no: B-2023-0031, A-2023-0395, A-2023-0396) 

 

On behalf of our client (Harman Gill, Kulbir Gill, Iqbal Dhindsa and Harpreet Dhindsa), we would like to 

request a Deferral for the 3 applications, reference no: B-2023-0031, A-2023-0395 and A-2023-0396 (for 

consent and for minor variance) at property 0 Credit View Rd, Brampton, according to the comments and 

recommendation by the city. We would like to prepare the additional documents that are required to 

support our application.  

  

Kindly accept this letter as formal letter to defer the application for Consent application and Minor 

Variance Applications for Lot 1 & 2. Please let me know if you need any other information from our side. 

 

Thanks, 

 

 

Harpreet Chatrath 

Principal Architect, B.Arch, O.A.A, RAIC 

Inspire Architectural Group,  

Unit 418, 2250 Bovaird Dr E, Brampton, ON 

Phone:   

email:     

 

 

 

 




